
DEVON MIDDLE SCHOOL
681 Dobie Street, Fredericton, NB  E3A 2Z2
Parent School Support Committee Minutes
Date: March 15th, 2022 Time: 7:00pm

PSSC Members Present:

Charlotte Flores - Chair

Rachael Lively - Secretary

Joe Crummey

Courtney Rickard

Chandra Clowater

PSSC Members Regrets:

Emily McAllister

Aneas MacInnis

Maryanne Bourgeois

April Barnet

School/DEC Representation Present:

Shawna Allen-VanderToorn, Principal

Cody Butler, Teacher Representative

School/DEC Representation Regrets:

Mike Mazerolle, DEC

Call to Order: Charlotte called the meeting to order at 7:05

Approval of Agenda:

Moved:  Courtney Seconded: Joe Motion carried

Review of minutes: Moved: Courtney Seconded:  Chandra Motion carried

Principals Report:

-The lobby has been painted and updated with new signs and a rug. with a logo with thanks from the
PSSC budget. Hopes to paint the rest of the inside of the school with funding from district
-with all restrictions lifted, emphasis is being placed on respecting people's personal choices
-2 separate lunch hours has been easier and is going to be staying with the 6/7’s in one group and the
grade 8’s in another. Also, there are plans to get more noon hour groups and clubs going.
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-Education assessments for all grades will be happening in the next month or 2. Most students in most
grades will be completing them online. Only 45 grade 6 students are required to complete.
-Book have been purchased from the Home & School Committee for LA and FILA teachers
-Parent teacher interview will be April 13 & 14, with parents having an option to meet online or in
person this time.
-Transition meetings for the grade 8’s moving onto high school will be scheduled by next month.
-SPARK interest groups will be starting soon for both students and teachers.
-Yearbooks are completed and sent to be printed.
-Looking into having plexiglass or another barrier installed in the balcony to make it safer.
-End year celebrations, including a dance and a field trip for the grade 8’s are being organized with the
transportation issue pending for the field trip

Cody’s Phys-Ed Report
-All restrictions for sports have been lifted. Cody and his team are looking into ways to have a sports
banquet and awards ceremony
-Badminton is going to be bypassed this year, with the possibility of having an after school club instead
-Volleyball will be starting very soon, and hopefully track and field before the end of the school year

PSSC hope the have DEC rep join next meeting to discuss the possibility of a new school building
Online Cyber Security workship to be scheduled before next meeting
Next meeting will be virtual April 12, May meeting will be in person

Adjournment 8:00
Moved: Charlotte Seconded:  Courtney Motion carried
.

_______Charlotte Flores_________________ March 15th, 2022
PSSC Chair Date

_________Rachael Lively___________________ March 15th, 2022
PSSC Secretary Date
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